
June 6, 2013 
 
Mr. Matthew Lepore 
Director 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
 
 

Re:      Pigging System 400 Lateral Platte Valley Project       
                        

Sections 7,18,19 
Township 2 North, Range 68 West, 6th P.M. 

Sections 24,25,   
Township 2 North, Range 69 West, 6th P.M. 

Weld County, Colorado 
Boulder County, Colorado 

 
Dear Matt: 
 

In response to your May 31, 2013 request for information concerning the recent 
construction activity around the Ross G#1 location, I am submitting the following information: 

 
• Memorandum regarding the 400 lateral of the Platte Valley System 
• MSDS for non-odorized natural gas 
• MSDS for Unichem 7125 chemical product 

 
From our perspective, the key point to note is the lack of any free liquid either observed or 
captured during the line de-pressurization process associated with this work.  Your request 
also sought a list of any chemicals associated with this pipeline segment.  I have included 
the MSDS for the Unichem 7125 chemical which is routinely injected into the pipeline for 
maintenance purposes at the rate of approximately 2 gallons per day.  Again I would 
mention none of this or any other liquid product was released during this work process. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything further from Kerr-McGee Gathering on this matter. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
Kerr-McGee Gathering LLC 

 
 

Tim Bates 
Production Superintendent 

 


